

April 2023

Dear Families of Year 4 pupils,

You are invited to join me for an information session all about the upcoming Multiplication Check for Y4 pupils.

I will be explaining what the Multiplication Check is, how we are helping children in school and giving tips for how you can support your child at home to feel confident and secure in their number knowledge.

You will be able to see what the multiplication check looks like and ask any questions you may have.

I will be holding the information session on Friday 28th April 2023 at 2.45pm.

If you are unable to attend, I will share the information on our school website after the meeting.

I look forward to seeing you there if you can make it!

Miss Aitken

Maths Standards and Achievement Manager











